
Employment Defense: 2023 Mid-Year Update
Dear All:

Please join Sue M. Bendavid and Tal Burnovski Yeyni of our Employment Practice
Group for a complimentary webinar regarding the latest changes and updates to
California employment law. Topics include:

Preparing for changes in minimum wage
California rulings concerning PAGA and arbitration
California Consumer Privacy Act  regulations
Changes in I-9 requirements
And much more....

Tuesday, June 20, 2023
10-11:00 a.m.

Attendees may earn up to one hour continuing
education credits: California CLE* (attorneys),
or CPE** (accountants), or HRCI*** (human
resources professionals).

Please indicate ESQ, CPA, or HRCI after last
name when registering via the RSVP link below.

Once registered, you will receive a confirmation
email with a GoToWebinar link to join the
presentation.

Click to: RSVP

* Lewitt Hackman is a State Bar of California approved MCLE provider.

** CPE Credit: The Basic Group Internet-Based seminars require no prerequisites or advance preparation. You will

receive general information about state and local laws and judicial proceedings affecting employers with

employees in California. The field of study is Personnel/HR. The information provided will help you decide when to

advise your clients to seek legal assistance. There is no cost to attend. Should the program be cancelled, attendees

will be notified via telephone or email.

Webinar attendees wishing to earn CPE credits must log in before the presentation and should log off afterwards.

Those who meet these and other attendance requirements will be issued an attendance certificate for 1.0 CPE

credits via email.

Lewitt Hackman is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy on the National Registry

of DPE Sponsors. State Boards of accountancy have final authority on acceptance of courses for credit. Complaints

regarding registered sponsors may be submitted to the National Registry of CPE Sponsors: www.

learningmarket.org. For more information regarding program cancellation policies or any other concerns, please

contact Chris Podbielski of our office at (818) 907-3271.

***HRCI credit approved.




